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Thank you Mr. President, the Philippines warmly welcomes the delegation of the Kingdom of Thailand headed by HE the Permanent Secretary of the Ministry of Justice, Mr. Charnchao Chaiyanukij.

The Philippines recommends that Thailand:
1. Continue to provide adequate human and financial resources to fully implement its domestic laws protective of women’s rights;

2. Continue to implement the programs and policies enunciated in the National Human Rights Plan; and

3. Consider ratifying the ICRMW and ILO Convention 189;

The Philippines is making these recommendations cognizant of the achievements of Thailand in the field of human rights since the last UPR review.  
My delegation also takes note of Thailand’s National Human Rights Plan 2014-2018, particularly its strong advocacy for the promotion and protection of human rights and fundamental freedoms. 
Thailand has been a partner of the Philippines and other ASEAN countries in the region in seeking for better protection of the rights of migrant workers, including in the drafting of the implementing protocols for the ASEAN Declaration on the Rights of Migrant Workers and Members of their Families and in implementing the programs of the Colombo Process on contractual labor. We encourage Thailand to continue to address the persistent concern on trafficking in persons for labor and sexual exploitation.

As a fellow ASEAN member country we await the final outcome of Thailand’s new Constitution, which we note has been done through a very inclusive process.  
The Philippines wishes Thailand a successful review. Thank you, Mr. President. END
